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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

May 12th, 2023 
 

ALL Cannon County Schools will be CLOSED for Students on Tuesday, May 

23rd, 2023 & Wednesday, May 24th, 2023 for Staff Professional Development 

Days 
 

WOODBURY, TN – ALL Cannon County Schools will be CLOSED for Students on Tuesday, 

May 23rd, 2023 & Wednesday, May 24th, 2023 for Staff Professional Development Days. 

 

Director of Cannon County Schools - Mr. William Freddy Curtis stated, "ALL Cannon County 

Schools will be CLOSED for Students on Tuesday, May 23rd, 2023 & Wednesday, May 24th, 

2023 for Staff Professional Development Days.  The Tennessee Department of Education has 

approved remaining Inclement Weather or Stockpile Days to be converted to Professional 

Development days for ALL Cannon County Schools Personnel.  Teachers will have training 

including the New Tennessee Math Standards, Resilient Training, Computer Science Training, 

and other essential training topics.  ALL Staff will receive updated School Safety On-Line 

Training Webinar from the Tennessee Department of Education. Thursday, May 25th, 2023 was 

already a “Teacher Work Day” on the Regular Cannon County Schools Adopted Calendar.”    

 

Curtis continued, “ALL Cannon County Schools’ Students will return on Friday, May 26th, 

2023 for an Abbreviated Day to pick up Report Cards. Buses will run on regular schedule for 

regular morning pick-up and ALL Schools will dismiss at 9:00 AM with Buses running at that 

time.”  

 

For media inquiries, please contact Mr. William F. Curtis, Director of Cannon County Schools 

at 629-201-4801 Extension 10101 or at williamf.curtis@ccstn.net for local Cannon County 

Schools information. 
  


